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Reception Bilingual have been learning about 

Journeys this term so we went on one of our own!   
We learnt that our local area in London has been 
changing over time and people lived differently in 

the past. On our walk, we spotted clues about life in 
the past on the buildings and on the pavements, such 

as Victorian post boxes, a stink pipe and 
cobblestones. We looked at maps of the area we were 

standing on that dated back 300 years and 

discovered that Lavender Hill is named after the 
fields of lavender that used to grow there. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

During our walk we also noticed seasonal changes 

and were able to spot trees with blossom in different 
stages of blooming. 

 
 

 


